## CITY OF SPRINGVILLE CITY COUNCIL WORK SESSION July 19, 2010 5:30 PM

The City Council of the City of Springville (the "Council") held a work session at 5:30 PM on July 19, 2010. The purpose of the work session was to review the architect's preliminary feasibility study on the Springville Public Library.

$\mathbf{D}$		$\sim$	T 1	_
R()	LL	1 . V		
1///		$\sim$		

Present: Members: Mayor William Isley, Herbert Toles, Hugh Marlin,

Katrina Hennings, John Coyne, and Brian Skinner.

Absent: Wayne Tucker, David Jones

Kyle Franklin from Williams Blackstock presented the preliminary feasibility study on the location of the proposed Springville Public Library. Mr. Franklin presented nine locations that had been identified as possible sites for the library and reported on the positive and negative aspects of each site. In conclusion, Mr. Franklin said that the possible sites had been narrowed down to the top three: the Lucas property, the Main Street/Talladega Road property, and the Woodall property. After discussion, the council eliminated the Woodall property due to it being privately owned and indicated that they would direct Williams Blackstock to continue the study on the two remaining sites which are already owned by the city.

The work session was adjourned at 6:25 PM.	
Attest:	
City Clerk	Mayor